

GOVERNANCE AND PRIORITIES COMMITTEE

Resignations and Appointments - Downtown Saskatoon BID Board of Management

Recommendation of the Committee

That City Council approve the appointments to the Downtown Saskatoon Business Improvement District Board of Management for 2021, as submitted.

History

The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on March 15, 2021, considered a letter from the Downtown BID regarding the above.

Attachment

Letter from Brent Penner, Executive Director, Downtown Saskatoon, dated February 12, 2021